
EJCDC® C-111, Advertisement for Bids for Construction Contract. 
Copyright© 2018 National Society of Professional Engineers, American Council of Engineering Companies, 

and American Society of Civil Engineers. All rights reserved. 
Page 1 of 1 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

Town of Kernersville 
Kernersville, North Carolina 

North Cherry Street Parking Lot 

General Notice 

Town of Kernersville (Owner) is requesting Bids for the construction of the following Project: 

North Cherry Street Parking Lot 

Sealed Bids for the referenced project will be received by the Public Services Department of the Town of 
Kernersville until 9:30am on April 21, 2023 in the Pinnix Conference Room located at 509 Michael 
Street, Kernersville, NC 27284, and immediately thereafter publicly opened and read aloud.  

Scope of Work: The proposed work includes construction of a 56-space public parking lot in accordance 
with the approved drawings and specifications prepared by WithersRavenel Inc. The proposed work 
has an expected duration of 90 calendar days from issuance of the Notice to Proceed. We are aware of 
the lead time for some components. Therefore, adjustments in contract time will be made as needed. 

Pre-Bid Conference: Pre-Bid-conference will be conducted at 509 Michael Street at 10:00 am on April 
17, 2023.  All questions prior to the pre-bid shall be directed to Doran Maltba at dmaltba@toknc.com 
or (336) 992-0104. 

Consideration will be only given to Bidders who submit evidence that they are licensed contractors in 
the State of North Carolina, duly licensed accordingly for the appropriate section of work for which a Bid 
is submitted. 

Minority businesses are encouraged to submit bids for this project. The appropriate forms are attached 
as Exhibits to the contract and must be submitted with each bid to show good faith efforts to obtain 
Minority and Women Owned Business Enterprise participation. 

The Town of Kernersville awards public contracts without regard to race, religion, color, creed, 
national origin, sex, age or handicapped condition as defined by North Carolina General Statutes, 
Section 168A-3. The Town of Kernersville reserves the right to reject any or all bids presented and to 
waive any informalities and irregularities. 

If the Contract is to be awarded, Owner will give the Successful Bidder a Notice of Award within the 
number of 
days set forth in the contract. 

Obtaining the Bidding Documents 

Information and Bidding Documents for the Project can be obtained from Johnathan Wishart at 
jwishart@toknc.com or 336-996-6417. 
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